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The Stefaneschi Altarpiece, central panel, early 14th cent. 

 

Newsletter 20 February 2022 

 
20 February : Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Monday: St Peter Damian 

Tuesday: THE CHAIR OF ST PETER APOSTLE 

Wednesday: St Polycarp, Bishop and Martyr 
 

MASS TIMES 
 

Monday to Friday, 8.00am 

Saturday 10.00am. 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 
 

 
Scan this code to make a donation to this parish. 

 

Confession – Saturday, 5.30pm to 6.00pm, or by appointment. 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 7.45am 

                                Saturday 9.45am, Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer – Sunday 6.00pm 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration      

                      Form, available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm  

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST CHARITY NO. 2336 
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KEEP SAFE AND PLEASE REMEMBER 
 

HANDS  –  Use sanitiser 

FACE  –  Wear a mask, good for you and for others 
 

 

LENT 

The holy season of Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, 2 March. There will 

be Mass, with the Imposition of Ashes at 8.00am and 6.30pm. 

 

MARRIAGE MASS 

The Annual Mass of Thanksgiving for the Sacrament of Matrimony will 

be celebrated at Westminster Cathedral, Saturday 14 May at 3.00pm. 

The Cardinal is inviting to this Mass all couples in the Diocese, who are 

celebrating their 5th 10th, 25th, 30th, 40th, 50th and 60th (and every year 

over 60) Wedding Anniversary of Catholic Marriage in 2022.  If you are 

celebrating one of these special anniversaries and wish to attend this 

Mass, please give the Parish Administrator, Andrew Bebko, the 

following details: husband and wife’s names, wedding date, full postal 

address and email (or telephone number, if no email). 

 

PLATINUM JUBILEE TEA 

To mark the Platinum Jubilee of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II, the 

Kensington and Chelsea Over 50s Forum is working with the Royal 

Borough and voluntary organisations to host a “Celebratory Afternoon 

Tea” on 5 June, in the Town Hall in Honiton Street. Volunteers are 

needed to provide the food for the event and help in other ways. To 

volunteer, please email info@kensingtonandchelseaforum.org.uk or call 

020 3719 4954. Please see the leaflet on the notice board for details. 

 

FOOD DONATIONS 

Please remember the box in the church porch marked “Food for 

Homeless People”. You can support those whose lives are not going so 

well by leaving their donations of non-perishable food (tins or packets). 

What you give will be handed on to St Luke’s who help low income 

families in this part of London 

MASS INTENTIONS 

If you wish Mass to be offered for a 

family member, friend or particular 

intention, please contact the Parish 

Office. When requests are made some 

weeks in advance, it is easier to 

accommodate them. It is customary to 

make an offering to the church when a 

Mass intention is requested. 

 

VACANCY: WARDEN/CLERK 

At St Scholastica’s Retreat, in Princes 

Risborough, Buckinghamshire, with a 

competitive salary, pension, and 

accommodation onsite. The Trustees 

are seeking to appoint a Warden/Clerk 

to the Trustees for this almshouse 

charity that provides sheltered housing 

for Catholics in financial need aged 60 

or over. For details of the role, see: 

stscholasticas.co.uk/warden-clerk-

vacancy.  The closing date is Monday, 

28 February. 

 

CONCERT 

The Passage, a Catholic Charity, 

working with people who are 

homeless, is holding a St David’s Day 

concert on Thursday 3 March at 7.30 

pm in Holy Trinity Church, Sloane 

Square, with The London Welsh Male 

Voice Choir and soloist tenor Ryan 

Vaughan Davies.  All tickets are £20.  

Please support the work of this 

excellent charity. For tickets see: 

passage.org.uk/st-davids-day-concert 

or telephone 020 75921856. 

 

LONDON CATHOLIC 

HISTORY WALKS  

St Mary’s, Strawberry Hill 

Sunday 20 February.  Meet 

3.00pm at the main entrance, St 

Mary’s University, Waldegrave 

Road, Twickenham TW1 4SX. 

Learn the story of this University 

and its connections with Horace 

Walpole, its WWII stories, and 

more. Nearest station Strawberry 

Hill. 

All Welcome! Suggested Donation 

£5. Children must be accompanied 

by an adult. No need to book, just 

turn up ready for walk outdoors. 

For more information: 

Catholichistorywalks.com 

 

ST THOMAS MORE 

MEMORIAL 

Given our church’s historic 

connection with our patron, St 

Thomas More, and the fact that all 

the other artwork in the nave has 

been restored, it has been proposed 

that it would also be a good idea to 

restore the coat of arms above the 

St Thomas More memorial altar. 

What do you think about this 

suggestion? If you have any view 

on this matter, please have a word 

with the Parish Priest. 

 

MARRIAGE 

Couples planning to their wedding, 

whether in England or abroad, are 

asked kindly to give at least six 

months’ notice. 

mailto:info@kensingtonandchelseaforum.org.uk
https://www.stscholasticas.co.uk/warden-clerk-vacancy
https://www.stscholasticas.co.uk/warden-clerk-vacancy
https://passage.org.uk/st-davids-day-concert/
https://www.catholichistorywalks.com/

